
 

 

As the Board’s public website continues to evolve, the Board may seek input from users 
or potential users of the Board’s public website on questions such as: 

• Did you find the content and layout relevant and of value? 

• How did you find the content you were looking for? 

• Was the navigation useful? 

• How did you learn about the content? 

• How did you access the content? (e.g.: paper copy distributed at an event, online, or 
mobile device). If online or through a mobile device, was the document printed, viewed 
on a tablet, or on a computer screen? 

• What suggestions do you have for improving the format and appearance of online 
presentation? (e.g.: readability - font size, charts, and graphs; organization of 
information; and navigating - indexing, search tools, and links) 

• What other information would be of value to enhance the online tool or information? 


